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To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] A livable city
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear Shoreline City Council,

In your meeting this evening, please pass an interim amendment to approve a 6" size designation for a "significant tree" and a
permit requirement to remove trees 24" and larger.   This is not an extreme proposal.  

Thanks for stewarding a livable city.

Sincerely,

Miriam Adeney
Shoreline resident
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